
GTC, INC.
Supplement No. 1 to
TARIFF F.C.C. NO. 1

ACCESS SERVICE

This supplement is being issued to cancel this tariff in its entirety
effective July 3, 2001.  Thereafter, regulations and rates for services
provided by this company will be found in the National Exchange Carrier
Association Tariff FCC No. 5.

Issued:  June 18, 2001

John H. Vaughan, Vice President
GTC, Inc.

502 Fifth Street
Port St. Joe, Florida 32456


